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                                                                                                                            5TH FEBRUARY 2020  

                                         

                                         RE: ADDENDUM  

The County Government of Bomet wish to inform the general public that due to 

unavoidable circumstances the closing date for the tenders for Construction of 

Kembu Jua Kali shed TENDER NO CGB/TETI/001/2019/20,Neg No: 770039 that 

appeared in the County website on Tuesday 21ST January 2020  and was scheduled 

to close on Wednesday  5th February 2020  has been postponed to Tuesday  11th 

Feb  2020 at 11:00 noon.   

All the other conditions remain the same.   

We regret for any inconvenience caused.    

 

 

 

 

Samuel Kirui  

DIRECTOR SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT   


